
From: Vernon Uy
To: Peppers, Nicki; 
Subject: re: Acceptance of Materials
Date: Monday, January 31, 2011 5:18:32 PM

Hi Nikki. 
 
I'll have the RAM form for these items turned in to you soon.  Thanks. 
 
 
Vernon Uy 
American Construction Company, Inc. 
(425) 870-3217 
 
 
 

From: "Peppers, Nicki" <peppersn@columbiarivercrossing.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2011 10:46 AM 
To: vernonu@americanconstco.com 
Subject: Acceptance of Materials 
 
Good Morning Vernon,
 
I was looking through some of the shop drawings you sent in and I notice materials 
that will be used are on the ROM, for instance:
                Air Supply Manifold Shop Drawing
                                -Gate valve
                                -Ball valve
                                -Flow Meter
                                -Pressure Gauges
                Bubble Curtain Ring Shop Drawing
                                -Aluminum pipe
                                -Telescoping Arm, assembly, guide
Just a reminder, please submit a RAM or QPL for all material and or equipment 
prior to use so I can send off for approval. Since this project consists of temporary 
materials, some items/manufacturer’s are not listed on the QPL and must be sent 
to Olympia for review.
 
Please refer to the ROM for document requirements.
 
Thanks,
Nicki
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